
 

 
August 16th, 2019 
 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE- FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Beginning Monday, August 19th, the City of Sulphur will begin picking up the blue 
garbage carts for those who called and requested a pickup. Please put your cart to the 
street no later than the evening of Sunday, August 18th. Please remember the carts must 
be clear of garbage and debris. Cart pickup will end on Friday, August 30th.  


